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I'm a father of two young children (1y and 3y) and we live approximately 1 mile from 

PIR. The lead in the air is extremely worrisome to me for the health of my family. We 

find ourselves at PIR often, for the Christmas lights and for various races. I love when 

the ePrix is in town. However, I would be thrilled if the races excluded leaded gas. 

We all know how harmful lead is for public health and I hope you can help my family 

and my Kenton and Oregon community to become lead free. 


